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IMPORTANT UPDATE REGARDING CHANGES TO SHOWING SERVICE 
 

Beginning next month, October 23rd, 2023, Homesnap is discontinuing their Showings service so SR will be 

transitioning to the Sentrikey Showing Service, which will go live on October 23rd, 2023. 

 

What You Need to Know: 

 

Homesnap Showings Ending: Homesnap Showings, our current showing service, will no longer be available 

after October 23rd, 2023. Please be sure to complete any pending or upcoming showings using Homesnap 

Showings before the October 23rd date. 

 

Transition to Sentrikey Showing Service: We are excited to introduce you to the Sentrikey Showing Service, 

which will be our new platform for scheduling and managing property showings. 

 

Online Training Available: To ensure a smooth transition, we will offer online training sessions for all 

members using the Sentrikey Showing Service. These training sessions will be announced soon. 

 

Key Dates: 

Sentrikey Showing Service Go-Live: October 23rd, 2023. 

Homesnap Showings Discontinuation: October 23rd, 2023. 

SentriKey Showing Service Training will be announced two weeks before the Go-Live date. 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

CLOSED SALES DEADLINE 
 

Cutoff for September 2023 closed sales will be Monday, October 2, 2023 at 10:00 a.m.  All sales and corrected 

sales must be entered into the MLS by this date and time in order to be reported for the month of September.  
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

DO YOU KNOW SOMEONE DISPLACED BY THE RECENT WILDFIRES? 
 

The REALTORS® Relief Foundation grant is now available to help people whose primary residence was 

destroyed or damaged by the recent wildfires.  Please encourage anyone you know that was impacted by the 

wildfires to go to SpokaneRealtors.com and apply for the assistance. To get to the application page, click here.  

Any active members of Spokane REALTORS® who lost their homes are eligible for relief from Spokane 

REALTORS® as well. We just need a statement from the Designated REALTOR® sent to 

wildfirerelief@spokanerealtors.com. 
 

https://www.spokanerealtor.com/crisis-management/
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